East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy - Homework

Teachers: Mrs Archer Dytch | Subject: Maths Date: 18.11.22

Good afternoon,

What a bright classroom we have had today with so many children dressed in yellow - it's brough a
little ray of sunshine into the room on a cloudy day. It's so lovely o also see children covered in spots
or wearing Pudsey ears! We have had lots of fun activities including times tables and a reading
comprehension all based around Children in Need.

Curriculum:

We have had such a busy week this week, learning about how our muscles work in science. Each week
I choose a Scientist of the Week, this scientist gets to wear our science lab coat in the following
lesson! This week it was Neo, last week it was Sidonie and Emily will wear it next week- well donel!

We know how mountain, valleys and earthquakes are formed as we have learned all about the tectonic
plates and their borders in Geography, and in Spanish we can count to 10 and are learning our colours.
In RE we are looking at similarities and differences in prayer though different religions and in IT we
are learning about internet safety. This week in English we have been completing our non-
chronological reports about Skara Brae and in maths we have been focusing on addition and
subtraction (see homework).

PE - We are working hard on our throwing and catching, balance and teamwork. Please remember to
take earring outs on PE day or bring plasters in to cover them. Hair must be tied back too to
prevent anyone getting hurt.

HOMEWORK:

Maths worksheets have been sent home to consolidate this week's learning. Year 4 need to work
through the sheet on efficient subtraction. Everyone should complete the first page and have a go at
the second sheet. For a challenge, do all three sheets! Year 3, addition with one exchange. Please help
your child if they need support.

Thank you for your continuing support with homework, spellings and times tables. Please remember to
fill in the work diaries when you have heard your child read, practice their spellings and times table.
Take Care tokens will be given for those who consistently show me their diary on Friday.

Gordon was very impressed with those who returned the A-Z of Sport and he handed out tokens to
every child that took part.

Unless otherwise stated all homework must be handed in the following Friday.

Finally, T am looking forward to meeting everyone next week. I am fully booked without any spaces to
catch up if I go over or if anyone is late. I'm sure you will all appreciate the need o keep to your time
slot and I will endeavour to do the same. Work will be out for you to look through whilst you are
waiting.

Kind regards

Mrs. Archer Dytch,

To be returned by: 25.11.22




